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COMMENTS FROM THE COMMITTEE 
 

Press toward the Promise 
Are you feeling discouraged about something 

you’ve been asking God for?  Focus on the fact 

that through faith and patience, you will see God’s 

promises come to pass in your life.  Understand 

that the enemy always fights the hardest when he 

knows you are closest to your breakthrough.  He’d 

leave you alone if he thought you were going to 

live in mediocrity.  If you keep pressing on toward 

your promise, through faith and patience, you will 

get there.  Don’t be like the Israelites in the Old 

Testament who were right next to their promised 

land when they talked themselves out of it.  They 

said, “There are giants in the land.  It’s too 

difficult.”  No, don’t look at the obstacles in your 

life today.  Lift up your eyes because you serve 

Almighty God.  Follow the example of Abraham 

who believed God even when his circumstances 

looked impossible.  Remember, God rewards the 

people who seek after Him.  Stand in faith and 

keep believing because this year, things are 

shifting in your favor.  As you press toward the 

promise, you will see God’s hand of favor and 

blessing, and you will live in the victory He has 

prepared for you! 

 
“…imitators of those who through faith and patience inherit 
the promises.” (Hebrews 6:12, ESV) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arise Woman of God 
 

Rise up, O woman of God 

In what He has given you, 

The things God has laid on your heart, 

Rise up, go forth, and do 

 

Unlock what God has placed within, 

The potential you have inside 

The world is waiting for your release 

To expand your wings and fly 

 

Arise in your God-given gifts 

For this is your finest hour 

Arise in the Lord’s holy might, 

Ignited and empowered 

 

For God is calling you to come forth 

To impact this world for Him, 

Don’t hold back or limit yourself 

Let His power arise within 

 

And take His message to the world 

To those that lost their way, 

For you can surely make a difference 

If you’d hear His voice and obey 

 

You shall be strengthened in the Lord 

As you begin to arise, 

Conquering those doubts that pull you down 

And believe who you are in Christ 

 

For you shall surely be transformed 

As, in you, God increases more 

And become a woman of true excellence 

Bringing honour to her Lord. 
By M.S. Lowndes 

2600 Assembly Road        April 2013 

HAPPY WOMEN’S DAY 2013 

“AN EXPECTED END” 
 



SENIOR SPOTLIGHT 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adelaide Comer Lynch is the oldest member of 

White Oak Grove Missionary Baptist Church.  She 

celebrated her 99
th

 birthday on March 23
rd

.  Family members 

gathered together to help her celebrate this major milestone.  

Aunt Ad, as she is known to most members of the church, 

was baptized at White Oak Grove at the age of 12 and has 

been a member for 87 years. Until recently, she still attended 

church each Sunday.  She has been a very active member of 

the church, supporting almost everything that WOG was 

involved in.  Over the years she has been a member of the 

Usher Board, Senior Choir and 

Missionary.  Aunt Ad had a 

passion for cooking and 

everything she cooked was 

absolutely wonderful.  No event at 

church was complete without her 

potato salad. Aunt Ad loves her family.  She was always 

giving of herself selflessly.  She has been there to support 

family as caregiver to the sick, and baby sitter for the 

working mothers.   She cooked a meal each day large 

enough for family members to stop in and eat.  She opened 

her home to many students studying at NC A&T who 

needed a home away from home.  
 

Aunt Ad contributes her longevity to being obedient.  Her 

favorite scripture is  “Honour thy father and thy mother: that 

thy days may be long upon the land which the Lord thy God 

giveth thee.”  

 

 She is reaping the benefits of a fruitful and Godly life.  She 

is loved and cared for by her family who loves her very 

much. 

 

YOUTH ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Malachi Da’Shaun 

Whitaker, Malachi D. 

Whitaker. He won 3 - 1st place 
ribbons in the Rockingham 
County Special Olympics in Soft 
ball, Standing Jump, and the 
50m Dash at Rockingham 
County High School where he 
was competing with various of 
schools that was there. We are 
so proud of him for what he has 

accomplish.  We are so very proud of his achievements.  

He is in the second grade at Williamsburg Elementary 

School in Reidsville. 

 

Seniah D. Wray is the daughter of Tammy Nash 

and Secarya Wray and the granddaughter of Eugenia 

Enoch and Evelyn Comer.  She attends Frazier 

Elementary School in Guilford County.  She is a very 

talented student who has had many accomplishments 

this year.  Seniah earned her place on her school’s 

Honor Roll for the first two quarters.  In addition, she 

is the winner of her school’s annual Spelling Bee 

winners in the county.  Her teacher says that Seniah 

has an enthusiasm for learning and takes pride in 

completing her work with neatness and detail.  Seniah 

would like to become a pro cheerleader.  Her entire 

family is very proud of her.   

 

Keenan Allen 
White Oak Grove’s own, 

Keenan Alexander Allen is 

an American football wide 

receiver, newly recruited for 

the San Diego Chargers in 

the National Football 

League. He attended the 

University of California, 

Berkeley!  Congratulations, 

Keenan, from your WOG 

family!! 

 

 

More Pictures from Aunt Ad’s 99th 

Birthday Celebration & of Aunt Ad 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THIS IS YOUR LAST SUNDAY TO GET TICKETS! FIYYA 

is raffling a $100.00 gas card for $2.00 per ticket. Please stop by 

the FIYYA table after service to purchase a ticket.  
 

The Missionaries are collecting names for the Mothers' Day 

book now through April 30th for the cost of only $1.00 per 

honoree.  You can honor that special woman in your 

life.  Please see any Missionary to participate.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

White Oak Grove’s First 5K Run/Walk 
Have you ever wanted to run a 5K but weren’t sure where or 

how to begin?   Well, now is your chance.  WOG will have 

its first 5K on Saturday June 1
st
.   To prepare for this fun 

event, training is held each Tuesday in April at 6:00 pm at 

the track on NC A& T State campus led by our very own: 

Wanda Gregory.  Wanda is a certified track official and a 

distance runner.  She believes the key is to go at your own 

pace.  Please sign up in the foyer!!!!!  The event will be held 

on June 1, 2013, at Reidsville City Lake.  Registration will 

start at 10:00 a.m. and there is a $25.00 registration fee.  All 

proceeds will go towards the WOG Building Fund. 
 

Start your summer off running in the right direction by 

training your mind, body and spirit to do something 

different. For more information, please see Wanda Gregory, 

Tina Williams, Gail Garland or Min. Montgomery. 
 
 

The Transportation Ministry is in need of three additional 

van drivers.  You must possess a valid driver’s license and 

have a willingness to serve on this ministry.  Please see 

Deacon Clarence Morehead or contact via phone @ 336-

707-8429. 
 

Are you a male member of WOG?  Are you active in the 

male ministry programs?  If not, WE NED YOU!  For 

information about the WOG Men’s Ministry, test the word 

WOGMEN to 55469. 
 

Home for Sale 

Contact Joan Palmer at 358-0027. 

GENERAL WOG INFORMATION 
From The Capital Campaign Committee:  In addition to giving 

a little more than your normal tithes and offerings, there are 

other ways you can contribute to our building fund.  Please visit 

our fundraising website at http://www.5linx.net/whiteoakgrove.  

For more information or to get assistance in signing up, contact 

Brother David Jarmon @ 336-215-0050 or 

bigtiz1906@aol.com. 
 

Wednesday Noon-Day Bible Study 12:00–1:00 p.m. 
 

Please contact Monique Chavis at 336-986-5339 to schedule 

meetings and counseling sessions with Pastor Graves.   Days 

available are:  Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. 
 

White Oak Grove’s mailing address is P.O. Box 1078, 

Greensboro, NC 27402.  Our new email address is  

wog2600@whiteoakgrove.net or 

sharonyancey@whiteoakgrove.net. 
 

WOG website:  www.whiteoakgrove.net.  
  

All student achievements can be emailed to Gail Garland at 

Egarland02@cs.com for publication in the monthly newsletter.    
 

Book Club 
For more information or to join WOG Inner Circle Book 

Ministry contact Johnette Lopez at 601-0284 or Dorie Lang at 

215-8072. 
 

WHITE HOUSE INTERNSHIP APPLICANTS- If you are 

18yrs old or will be 18yrs old before spring of 2013, enrolled in 

college, or have served two years in the military and are 

interested in applying for an Internship @ the White House 

please visit: 

http://www.whitehouse.gov/internships. 

You must meet the above criteria to be considered for the 

internship and only serious applicants need apply. 
 

Job Opportunities 
Transamerica Agency Network 

(Insurance Sales Industry) 
Contact Renee Lewis at 336-709-3063 

Up to 40K+ per year 

Pictures from the Men’s Retreat 

 

 

Save the Date!!    
 

June 29-30, 2013 

WOG Annual Family Camping Retreat 

Reidsville Lake 

Please sign up in the foyer and pick up 

information. 

$11.00 each tent site 

$5.00 per person 

All fees are due by June 15th 

Calling all Grads!! 
Please provide the following information by May 11

th
 

in order to be included in our special graduation insert: 

Name, Date of Graduation, School, Future Plans, 

Contact Number & Photograph 

Email this information to Egarland02@cs.com. 

mailto:bigtiz1906@aol.com
mailto:wog2600@whiteoakgrove.net
mailto:sharonyancey@whiteoakgrove.net
http://www.whiteoakgrove.net/
mailto:Egarland02@cs.com
http://webmail.triad.rr.com/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fwww.whitehouse.gov%252Finternships
mailto:Egarland02@cs.com


 

ISN’T IT FUNNY 
At the end of the sermon about Jesus taking up his cross to 

save us because he loves us, the priest said to the 

congregation: “Follow in the example of Jesus and let us 

embrace our own cross”, to which the man in the front pew 

turned to his wife and embraced her. 

 
Catholic boy to Jewish boy, "Our priest knows more than 

your rabbi." 

“Of course he does. You tell him everything.”   

 
A man and his ten-year-old son were on a fishing trip miles 

from home. At the boy's insistence, they decided to attend 

the Sunday worship service at a small rural church. The 

father forgot to bring any cash, so he reached in his pocket 

and gave his son a dime to drop in the offering plate as it 

was passed.  As they walked back to their car after the 

service, the father complained. "The service was too long," 

he lamented. "The sermon was boring, and the singing was 

off key."  Finally the boy said, "Daddy, I thought it was 

pretty good for a dime."  

 
Five year old Johnny told his daddy he'd like to have a baby 

brother and offered to do whatever he could to help. His dad, 

a very bright 35 year old, paused for a moment and then 

replied, " I'll tell you what, Johnny, if you pray every day for 

two months for a baby brother I guarantee that God will give 

you one!"  Johnny responded eagerly to his dad's challenge 

and went to his bedroom early that night to start praying for 

a baby brother.  He prayed every night for a whole month 

but when he told his friends what he was doing they said that 

it wasn't possible to pray for a baby brother; it has never 

happened before. Being the believing young man he was, 

Johnny quit praying and after another month Johnny's 

mother went to the hospital. When she came back home, 

Johnny's parents called him into the bedroom. He cautiously 

walked into the room, not expecting to find anything, and 

there was a little bundle lying right next to his mother. His 

dad pulled back the blanket and there was not one baby 

brother, but two!! His mother had twins! 
  

Johnny's dad looked down at him and said, "Now aren't you 

glad you prayed?"  Johnny hesitated a little and then looked 

up at his dad and said, "Yes, but aren't you glad I quit when I 

did?" 

 
Pastor Walters," announced little Johnny, "there's something' 

I can't figure out." "What's that Johnny?" asked Pastor 

Walters.   "Well according' to the Bible, the Children of 

Israel crossed the Red Sea, right?" "Right."  

"And' the Children of Israel beat up the Philistines, right?"  

"Er--right." 

"And' the Children of Israel built the Temple, right?"  

"Again you're right."  

"And' the Children of Israel fought the 'Egyptians, an' the 

Children of Israel fought the Romans, and' the Children of 

Israel was always doing' something' important, right?"  

"All that is right, too," agreed Pastor Walters. "So what's 

your question?"  

"What I want to know is this," demanded Johnny. "What 

was all the grown-ups doing?" 

BUSINESS ADS 
 

COMPUTER REPAIR  JAMES BELTON 
541-4676 
 

HAIR STYLIST   DOROTHY SANDS 
    772-3003 
 

INSURANCE SPECIALIST  RENEE LEWIS  
(AUTO, LIFE, MEDICARE ADV., FIRE) 336-709-3063 
 

TOWING AND TRANSPORTING DORIE & SCOTT LANG
    669-7084 
 

MARY KAY CONSULTANT  LINDA WADDELL 
    638-8447 
 

A&S VENDING MINISTRY  SANDRA LITTLE 
    317-0725 
 

REMAX OF GREENSBORO  LAURA A. EMERSON 
    327-7527(C) 
 

GLOZ HEAVENLY SCENT  GLORIA MCNEILL 
    349-6838/686-8518 
 

BILL BLACK CHEVROLET & CADILLAC EDDIE SIMPSON 
    215-6530/275-9641 
 

ONE STOP HOME DESIGN  RANDY MORRISON 
    624-9169 
 

FLOW HONDA   JACK LONG 
Winston Salem, NC 27126  785-3380 
 

VENUS MOON HAIR STUDIO  VENUS MOON 
    336-457-3428 
 

CRE8TIVE CAKES   MEREDITH SUMMERS 
    336-478-7832 
 

STANDING IN THE GAP DESIGN  DEBORAH C. PHILLIPS 
SERVICES    336-833-3549 
 

HAIR STYLIST    TONI JAMES 
Sports Clips 
1608 Highwoods Blvd 
 

TICKLED PINK PETS MOBILE SALON JANDA FULLER 
    336-509-2704 
*10% of proceeds will be donated to the WOG Building Fund 
 

MAXWELL HAT COMPANY  TRAVIS LINDSEY 
834-W Lee Street   336-965-2875 
 

PETE’S TOTAL LAWN CARE  DELTON PETTRESS 
    336-656-3761 
 

SINCERE AUTO CENTER  CLARENCE MOREHEAD 
2333 Randleman Road  336-275-0964 
 

STATE FARM INSURANCE  RYAN DONAHUE 
700 National Highway  336-472-5454 
Thomasville, NC 27360  336-324-8987 (cell) 
Ryan.donahue.ti88@statefarm.com 
 

ROCKAFELLA BAR & GRILLE  AARON PATTERSON 
    OWNER 
    822- B S. Aycock Street 



 .  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



HEALTH TIPS  

April is Alcohol Awareness Month:  Limit Alcohol 
Alcohol affects every organ in the body. Take a minute to 

rethink your drink: 

 Know your limits. Drinking in moderation is defined as 

having no more than 1 alcoholic drink per day for 

women and no more than 2 alcoholic drinks per day for 

men.  

 Choose nonalcoholic beverages if you:  

o Are recovering from alcoholism or are unable to 

control the amount you drink 

o  May become pregnant or are pregnant  

o Plan to drive, operate machinery, or take part in 

other activities that require attention, skill, 

alertness, and 

coordination  

o Are taking prescription 

or over-the-counter 

medications that can 

interact with alcohol  

o Have certain medical 

conditions  

o Are younger than 21  

 
 

TAP INTO YOUR CREATIVITY 
The Bible says:  “God created man in his own 

image…male and female he created them.  God blessed 

them and said… ‘Be fruitful and increase in number; fill 

the earth and subdue it.  Rule over…every living creature 

that moves on the ground.’ Then God said, ‘I give you 

every seed-bearing plant on the face of the whole earth 

and every tree that has fruit with seed in it.  They will be 

yours’” (vv.27-29NIV) God has given you everything 

required to succeed at whatever He’s called you to do.  

But you must tap into your God-given creativity!  The 

Bible says, “Where there is no vision, the people perish” 

(Pr 29:18).  Every great accomplishment begins as a 

vision, and every God-given vision comes with the innate 

power to fulfill it.  Others may be more educated and 

experienced, but they don’t have a monopoly on 

creativity.  The chances are, there’s a “God –idea” inside 

you right now that’s just waiting to be released.  By not 

tapping into it you’re settling for less than God wants you 

to have.  Whatever you feel called to do – write, paint, 

preach, play a piano, build a business, nurse, teach – step 

out and do it.  If you wait until you can do it perfectly or 

without criticism, you’ll never do it!  Walking on water 

begins with one step of faith.  It also brings you closer to 

Jesus.  You see, Jesus wasn’t in the boat, He was out on 

the water saying to His disciples, “Come” (Mt 14:29 

NKJV).  Only one of them did: Peter.  And though he did 

it imperfectly, it changed his life.  So don’t be afraid, tap 

into your creativity and watch what happens. 
 

 

GUESS WHO? 

 

  ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___   ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ 
   10   15   14    1     20    8      1   14      19   20   15   23    5 

 

The White Oak Grove Family Welcomes 

New Members 
 

Jaysiah Leach  Erlena Blunt 

Vernon Abney  Nicole Penn 

Leticia Nicholson    Camille Conley 

Wesley Nicholson  Felicia Nole 

Tasha Basnight  Tia Hardin 
  

 
   

 

Information for the monthly newsletter is due by the 

2
nd

 Sunday of each month and should be submitted to 

one of the following: 

Sis. Gail Garland  Egarland02@cs.com 

Sis. Tina Williams  ttnbwilliams@aol.com 

Sis. Yolanda Williams ywilliams@triad.rr.com 
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